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 M C Daggett OBJEMPER2015/5959/P 07/12/2015  20:20:17 I object to this application. The proposed change of use would be detrimental to the amenity of the 

substantial number of residential flats located above and around the subject property. Extract 

provisions appear entirely inadequate and will result in unpleasant odours affecting residents. Further, it 

is likely that a take-away business would generate an unacceptable level of noise, directly beneath flat 

windows, as customers arrive, loiter and leave the premises in the evening.
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